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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Mehrdad Javaher [mehrdad@endpoint-inc.com]
Sent: Tuesday, November 03, 2009 7:15 AM
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Subject: Adobe Shopping Center, 2960 Castro Valley blvd

Hi Paresh- 
 
Can I trouble you for an update on the status of your review of the brief site investigation report for the above-
referenced site? As you may recall, Mr. Chui has significant financial interests tied up in this property which require 
the County's ruling on potential site closure in a time-sensitive manner. Needless to say, you've been very helpful in 
this regard to date with your timely reviews. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you on the status. 
 
Thanks as always 
Mehrdad 
 
On 9/30/2009 2:21 PM, Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health wrote: 
> Hello Mehrdad, 
> ACEH’s Storm water Program has raised some concerns regarding the  
> possibility of investigation derived wastes, generated during the  
> subsurface investigation to evaluate preferential contaminant  
> migration at the site, from entering the storm drain inlet (see  
> attached photograph). Therefore, I am sending you this e-mail message  
> as a courtesy so that during the fieldwork, all industry standard  
> practices are adhered to so that the storm water inlet is protected  
> and all investigation derived wastes are captured and contained for  
> off-site disposal. 
> Please contact me should you have any questions or concerns regarding  
> this e-mail. Also as always, please provide a three (3) business day  
> notification to ACEH prior to conducting the fieldwork. 
> Sincerely, 
> Paresh C. Khatri 
> Hazardous Materials Specialist 
> Alameda County Environmental Health 
> Local Oversight Program 
> 1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
> Alameda, CA 94502-6577 
> Phone: (510) 777-2478 
> Fax: (510) 337-9335 
> E-mail: Paresh.Khatri@acgov.org 
> _http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/lop.htm_ 
> _*Confidentiality Notice*_: This e-mail message, including any  
> attachments, is for the sole use of intended recipient(s) and may  
> contain confidential and protected information. Any unauthorized  
> review, use, disclosure, or distribution is prohibited. If you are not  
> the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and  
> destroy all copies of the original message. 
> _____________________________________________ 
> *From:* Seery, Scott, Env. Health 
> *Sent:* Monday, September 28, 2009 4:03 PM 
> *To:* Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health 
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> *Subject:* Adobe Shopping Center, 2960 Castro Valley blvd Paresh Can  
> you please update me on the project slated at this location? I have  
> concerns about protecting the storm drains in the area where it  
> appears some intrusive work will occur. 
> /Scott O. Seery, P.G. 
> //Alameda Co. Env. Health Dept./ 
> /Clean Water Program/ 
> /510-567-6783/ 
> 
> ---------------------------------------------------------------------- 
> -- 
> 
 


